
 
Montréal, July 8, 2024 

 

 
To the tenants of Habitations Workman-Notre-Dame 
 
 
 

FOLLOW-UP ON WORK  
 

 

We have good news! 

 

Work on the apartments on Workman Street is finished. Tenants will 

soon be able to move in.  

 

Work will soon begin on the apartments on Notre-Dame Street. We 

are waiting for the contract to be signed with the new contractor. We will 

keep you updated on the next steps. 

 

The backyard (passageways and parking) will be organized once all the 

work on the buildings has been completed.  

 

 

 

 



 
 


